
 

 

 

Subject: Request to change in Identification. 

 

2016-11-22 

 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 

47CFR2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by MTRLC LLC 

will establish a new FCC ID: 2AF5PMR1900 under MTRLC LLC grant code for 

purpose of marketing .The original grant to SmartRG, Inc. will remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is SmartRG, Inc. /Original FCC ID: VW7SR400AC. 

2. The Original grant date is 12/24/2015. 

3. The equipment is electrically identical, only the applicant, product name, model number,

trade name, FCC ID number and logo on EUT appearance are different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

Cover letter 

External photos 

FCC ID Label format and location 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Signature 

Andy Pollock   

Director of Hardware Engineering 

MTRLC LLC 

Add: P.O. Box 121147, Boston, MA 02112 United States 

Tel: 617-753-0663       

Email: andyp@zoom.net 


